
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

November 15, 2024 

 

 

Thank you!  St. Mary Catholic School and the 1st grade (winners of the change 

challenge) presented the Memorial Health Cancer Center with a check for 

$3.588.07 and Peoples Bank presented a check for $500 making our grand total 

for our Breast Cancer Awareness month $4,088.07!   

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Home and School News 

  

Thank you to all who ordered poinsettias and wreaths!  Pickup for 
these items will be Monday, November 25 from 12-6 PM in the 

Parish Center at school.  Contact Kaelly Erb at 740-525-8175 with 
any questions. 

  
GLOW Skating party Friday November 15 at the Marietta Roller 
Rink from 5-7pm. Wear your bright colors and join us for a fun 

night. Admission and skate rental covered by Home and School 
 

 

Home & School is collecting donations for Santa Shop, the annual 
store at school where students can purchase Christmas gifts for 
their loved ones for only $1.  We will accept new and gently used 

household items for men, women, teens, children, and pets!  
Donations can be dropped off inside the alley double doors during 
school hours.  We will also take gift bags and wrapping materials 
(gently used is also fine)!  Thank you for cleaning out your closets 

for us! 
 

 

We are adding to the Path of Faith - the brick patio in the grassy 
area between the paved parking lots at school.  These personalized 
bricks make great gifts for Christmas, birthdays, graduations, etc.  

You and your loved ones can become a permanent part of St. Mary 
Catholic School legacy.  Order forms are being sent home with all 
students this week.  You may also simply visit the online ordering 

portal.  Contact Bri Moore with any questions.  740-350-9660.  
Ordering will remain open until May 1, 2025. 

https://www.thatsmybrick.com/stmarysschooloh 

https://www.thatsmybrick.com/stmarysschooloh


   

 

   

 

 

 

Spirit wear order form is attached to today’s Irish Update. 

 

Irish Booster meeting 

Tuesday, November 19th. 

⏰ 5:30PM 

📍 Parish Center 
 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

Miss Kim's parents' night out-November 23rd 6:00 – 9:00 PM 

$30 for one child/$50 for two  

RSVP to Miss Kim at 740-434-3212 

 
 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

         

Today we celebrated Roy Sees of Belpre, Ohio. He turns 106 years old. He is a hero of World 

War II who received the Bronze Medal for Heroism, wounded in combat received the Purple 

Heart, and is a Combat Infantryman Badge recipient. 

 

St. Mary Catholic was represented by Flite Freimann who he taught in his History Class who Roy 

Sees is and the significance of his service. St. Mary's students colored pictures and made 

birthday cards for Roy. These pictures are of Mr. Freimann telling the crowd that had 

representatives from the Governor's Office to include Director of the Ohio Department of 

Veterans Services Major General Deborah Ashenhurst, the Secretary of the Department of 

Veterans Affairs, the Ohio Secretary of State, the Ohio State Auditor, United States Senate, 

United States Congress, Ohio Representatives, Ohio Senate, Washington County Commissioners, 

Mayor Josh Schlicher, Chapel of Four Chaplains Letter of Appreciation, presented as a Honorary 

Member of the Marine Corps League, Lifetime Membership of the VFW, one year Membership 

of the American Legion, and a one year membership to the AMVETS. It was awesome and Flite 

really was their sharing St. Mary Catholic Schools. Here are pictures of moments from the 

celebration and the table of all the awards and Proclamations Mr. Sees received.  

 



   

 

   

 

 

 
 

 
 


